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E.H Duke Klein 
U.S.Forest Service 
Lakeside Ranger District 
Rt. 3 Box B-50 
Lakeside, AZ 85929 

Dear Duke, 

This letter d®Uments the Department's interest in the Brown Creek Riparian Restoration 
project. AB you know, the Stewardship Program recently provided $19,800 in funding to 
construct fence around the riparian habitat. 

We are very interested in seeing the completion of this project and are ready to assist in 
continuing its implementation. 

Sincerely, 

Q.~ 
Stewardship Program Coordinator 

Cc: Richard Maze 
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